
Quincy Route 3A/Hancock Street 
Transportation Improvements Study
Public Workshop & Site Walk
What is happening?

MassDOT will hold a public workshop for the Quincy Route 3A/Hancock Street Transportation 
Improvements Study on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at North Quincy High School. A site 
walk, presented in English, with local stakeholders led by MassDOT will precede the public 
workshop, with details to be posted on the study website. Translation services in Mandarin and 
Cantonese will be provided at the public workshop starting at 6:00 p.m.

At this meeting there will be an overview of the study and MassDOT will solicit feedback on 
opportunities and concerns in the corridor. For those wishing to bring children, a coloring station will 
be provided.

The Quincy Route 3A/Hancock Street Transportation Improvements Study is an effort to review 
existing transportation conditions at the northern Hancock Street section of Route 3A. MassDOT will 
evaluate congestion and gaps in the multimodal transportation network and work with stakeholders 
to develop recommendations for the future of travel on this corridor. 

When
Tuesday, May 14, 2024
4:00 p.m. – Site Walk
6:00 p.m. – Public Workshop

Where
North Quincy High School
316 Hancock Street
Quincy, MA 02171

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. 
MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 
request, as appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact 
MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 368-0602, 
relay 7-1-1, or by email to MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as 
soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign- 
language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten
(10) business days before the meeting.

Visit https://www.mass.gov/quincy-route-3ahancock-street-transportation-
improvements-study for more information.
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